
159

Activities – Committees, Forums, Networks
Young Practitioners‘ Committee YPC

Contact
Lloyd Nyikadzino (Zimbabwe) 
lloydnyikadzino@gmail.com
Shimrit Malul (Israel) 
shimritim@gmail.com
Taiwo Afolabi (Nigeria) 
taiwoafolabi4@gmail.com

Activities 2014 – 2016

The Young Practitioner‘s Committee is an ITI network 
and forum to discuss and agree on action points 
regarding the next generation of performing arts in a 
digital world that is constantly changing.

Our starting points are the connections between the 
arts, life and society on the one hand, and, on the 
other, the interdisciplinary nature of art which seeks to 
connect music, theatre, dance, words, silence, nature, 
painting, sculpture, science, community, research and 
traditions as a holistic expression of a united essence 
and creation.
We have been raising questions, brainstorming 
and generating ideas about how to bring the arts, 
and particularly, theatre and performance, closer 
to ordinary people, and how to overcome systemic 
limitations, censorship and economic challenges in 
doing so.

We are in the process of building an internet website 
to provide a platform for exchanging and exposing 
ideas about styles, practices and functions of the arts, 
and to facilitate on-line performance creation.

We are in conversation with different ITI committees, 
national centres and EC members about future 
collaborative projects.    

The YPC plans to create an active group of international 
artists from all disciplines during the Manaus Congress, 
beginning with a ritual-based workshop that will lead 
to the first united performance creation.

The YPC intends to change its name to „The Next 
Generation Group“.  

We look forward to a creative and vibrant year.

Left: Shimrit Malul,, right: 
Taiwo Afolabi with Emilya 
Cachapero, during rgw 
Opening Ceremony of 
the new ITI Headquarters. 
Below: Lloyd Nyikadzino 
(left) Gideon Wabvuto 
during the TCG Global Pre-
Conference in Washington 
D.C. 2016.  
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